
Dear Nightingale Parents/Carers, 

As you are probably aware, we have our Forest School Stone Age Day on Monday (23rd). Here are a 

few reminders about the arrangements for the trip: 

 Please ensure that your child comes into school wearing long sleeves and long trousers. 

Shorts/t shirts (without a jumper over the top) are not appropriate for the activities we will 

be doing.  

 If you have insect repellent at home, you may want to apply this in the morning - we've not 

had any problems before, but better to be safe than sorry!  

 All children will need plenty of layers, including waterproof coats. The forest can be chilly at 

this time of year as we are under the tree canopy all day.  

 Appropriate footwear, such as wellies, walking boots or old trainers, must be worn. Brand 

new trainers will get very dirty!  

 Children with long hair must have their hair tied back as we aim to be fire-making in the 

forest!  

 Your child must have a packed lunch, a drink and snack with them for the day. Water bottles 

can be refilled at lunchtime.  

 There is no need to send your child's reading record, pencil cases etc into school as we will 

not be needing these.  

We hope that this answers any questions you may have about what will be a fantastic day on 

Monday. 

  

Kind regards, 

  

The Nightingale Team 

 


